
 

 

EDGX Options Exchange Fee Schedule Effective November 2, 
2015 

Overview  
 
BATS Global Markets is pleased to announce the following pricing for EDGX Options Exchange, effective 
Monday, November 2, 2015, pending filing with the Securities and Exchange Commission.  
 
http://cdn.batstrading.com/resources/membership/Proposed_EDGX_Options_Fees-11-02-15.pdf 
 
 
Additional Information 
Updated Technical Specifications and certification opportunities will be made available per the Launch 
Schedule. Additional details related to the EDGX Options launch are available on our website at 
http://www.bats.com/edgxoptions/.  

Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions. We appreciate your 
continued support of BATS and look forward to earning more of your business. 
 
BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@bats.com 

 


